
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Dell Rapids Parents: 
 
 

The summer of 2016 is just about over! 
 
The start of school is only a few short days away and anticipation is running high.  The doors will 
open August 24, 2016 with our first day of classes.  This is a new beginning for all of us. 
 
Once again the school board has given approval for in-town bus service.  Included with this 
letter are two very important documents.  The first one is the guidelines for in-town busing.  
Please read these guidelines carefully, especially if you are going to be utilizing this 
transportation service.  The second document is the application for in-town busing.  Please fill 
out the application completely and return it, with your check for transportation fees, to the 
business office.  (A prompt reply is necessary).   
 
The in-town pick up and drop off points will be located at and will start at (approximately) 7:55 
AM.  Pick up times are subject to change.  Please check the school website for the most updated 
information: 

 Westview Drive & 7th St. (Bus #1) 

 The corner of 10th & Eagle Run (Bus #3) 

 The corner of Westview Drive & 9th St. (Bus #1) 

 The corner of Eagle Run & Birdie Drive (Bus #1) 

 The Par Lane Culdesac (Bus #1) 

 The corner of 3rd Street & Liberty Avenue (Bus #4) 

 The corner of High Prairie Drive & 7th Street (Bus #6) 

 The Reformed Church Parking Lot (Bus #2) 

 Tee Off Trail & Eagle Run (Bus #3) 

 The corner of Powder Horn Road & 10th St. (Bus #3) 

 The corner of Sunset Drive & 5th St. (Bus #2) 

 River Community Church North Entrance 7th St. (Bus #5) 

 The Prairie View Circle (Bus #3) 

 The corner of 4th & Washington (Bus #5) 

 3rd St. & LaDelle Avenue (Bus #5) 

 Corner of 11th & State Avenue (Bus #2) 
If you have questions, please contact Jeff Schmidt at 428-5473 (ext.496). Thank you for your 
assistance, your cooperation, and your continued use of this program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Summer Schultz 
Superintendent 

                  
 


